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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Jason Duda [jduda@broadbentinc.com]
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 2:36 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: mherrick@broadbentinc.com; tvenus@broadbentinc.com
Subject: Project Management Change

Hello Paresh.   
 
Project management responsibilities for the following BP/ARCO sites have been transferred to me from Tom 
Venus.  Please direct all future correspondence related to these sites to me.  Thank you.  If you have any 
questions, please let me know.  Have a great weekend.   
 

 BP/ARCO Station #498, 286 S. Livermore Ave, Livermore, CA.  ACEH # RO 2873 
 BP/ARCO Station #771, 899 Rincon Ave., Livermore, CA.  ACEH # RO 200 
 BP/ARCO Station #4977, 2770 Castro Valley Rd., Castro Valley, CA. ACEH # RO 2436 
 BP/ARCO Station #6113, 785 E. Stanley Blvd., Livermore, CA.  ACEH # RO 393 

 
  
Jason R. Duda ● Project Scientist 

 

1324 Mangrove Avenue, Suite #212 ● Chico, California 95926 
office 530.566.1400 ● mobile 530.592.6822 ● fax 530.566.1401  
jduda@broadbentinc.com 
  

 


